






DATE:   October 1, 2024 

TO:   Members of Denver City Council 

FROM:  Nan Ellin 

ADDRESS:   410 Acoma St. #506 

RE:        Support for Rezoning 401 N. Delaware St. from U-RH-2.5 to U-MX-2x 
        2024I-00094  / CB24-1093 
 

Dear Members of Denver City Council: 

I am a neighbor of 401 N Delaware St. and am contacting you to register my support for the 
proposed rezoning of 401 N Delaware St. As a property owner that plans to stay in this 
community for a long time, I believe this rezoning will bring great benefit to the Baker 
neighborhood 

I am supportive of this rezoning because it is consistent with and implements Denver’s adopted 
Plans, including Blueprint Denver and the Baker Neighborhood Plan; as evidenced in the CPD 
Staff Report recommending approval and the Planning Board’s unanimous recommendation of 
approval. 

Furthermore, the applicant has been proactive in engaging the community by hosting an open 
house, meeting with individual neighbors, and working with the Baker Historic Neighborhood 
Association RNO. In addition, the applicant has completed and executed a Good Neighbor 
Agreement and Protective Covenant to ensure (1) the redevelopment of the property reflects 
community input and (2) predictability around development outcomes.  For example, the GNA 
and Covenant: 

1. Prohibits uses that would otherwise be allowed in U-MX-2x 
2. Puts limitations on building operations 
3. Requires maintenance of the existing off-street parking 

The applicant has been transparent and excellent to work with, and the community will benefit 
from the quality redevelopment of this property that is enabled by the rezoning. 

For these reasons, I support this rezoning request and urge your approval of CB24-1093. 

Sincerely, 

 

Cc: Rob Haigh, CPD 






